From: Genny Donart <gennyd@iacivil.com>

Sent: Friday, October 24, 2014 10:29 AM
To: Ortiz, Monica; Curtis Cherne (CCherne@CABQ.gov)
Subject: CLOMR request for the Pino Arroyo at the Foothills

Good morning Monica and Curtis,

Below is a link for downloading a pdf of the CLOMR request for the Pino Arroyo project. We'll be delivering
it by Monday.

Genny Donart, P.E.
Registered Engineer

b

Isaacson & Arfman, P.A.
Consulting Engineering Associates
128 Monroe St. N.E.

Albuquerque, NM 87108

Phone: (505)268-8828

Fax: (505)268-2632
gennyd@iacivil.com

CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT and CONTENT NOTIFICATION : This message and any accompanying attachment(s) contain information which may
be confidential or privileged and is intended only for the individual or entity named above. It is prohibited to disclose, copy, or distribute the
contents of this message. If you received this message in error, please notify us immediately.

Recipient acknowledges that any attached electronic files may not contain all of the information on the approved construction documents and are
not intended to be relied upon as a replacement for the approved construction documents(s).

This information is provided to the user as a courtesy by I&A for this project only and shall not be used for any other purpose without the express
written consent of Isaacson & Arfman, PA.



